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Date.16/04/2020 

 

Notice 

 

Important Announcement for Faculty and Students: Beware of Fake News being 

Spread through Whatsapp, Instagram, Facebook etc. 

 

 

Do not believe in fake news being spread through WhatsApp Instagram, Facebook, etc. 

 

For all matters related to classes, exams, entrance tests, admissions, fee payment dates, 

approvals etc 

 

Please refer to:  

 

1.  Announcements, Instructions, Circulars etc. posted on the official websites of the 

respective organizations; 

 

2.  emails & SMS sent by respective organizations through their official channels ONLY.     

     

 

 

Dr. Rohit Sharma 

  Principal 


